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I am writing in support of strong rules to acheive the Climate Committment Act's goal of
significantly reducing carbon emissions from our state. Like most Washingtonians, I have been
personally affected by heat waves, severe fire seasons, and other extreme weather events over the
last few years. I believe implementation of the CCA must include a firm cap on emissions that
polluters are not allowed to surpass. I also believe funds raised from the cap-and-trade program
should prioritize helping low-income communities make the transition to clean energy. Together,
we can make Washington a leader on climate action that sets the standard for other states to follow.

Thank you for your time and consideration.


